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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are now in full Christmas mode with wonderful Nativity rehearsals taking place, Christmas decorations being organised and 

Christmas crafts being created in class… it is all so exciting! 

Here follow a few highlights of the week: 

Sapphire Class Evacuee Day: Sapphire class enjoyed a fun filled day of learning immersed as evacuees. They looked amazing 

dressed in character and they completed cooking, letter writing and drama. An excellent day all round. 

Sapphire Class Celebration Assembly:  Sapphire class treated us to a wonderful World War II themed class assembly last 

Wednesday.  Powerful poetry, three WWII songs and an evacuee video all demonstrated the high quality of learning that 

happens in All Saints 

Children in Need 2017: Thank you so much to all of you who supported Children in Need on Friday 17th November.  All together 
we raised £72.44 for this extremely worthy cause, with the brilliant 'Coins on Pudsey' raised a fabulous £55.94. 
 

KS2 Choir: Our wonderful All Saints Choir (AKA Ruby and Sapphire Class!) have had the privileged of working with Mrs Non 

Davies and Jan English perfecting their singing skills in preparation for the Carol Service on Thursday 7th December. This is a very 

prestigious event, which is being held at Bishops Caundle Church at 7pm. You are all welcome to join us. 

Please look on our School website on www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  for photos of these events. 

Other items…. 

Christingle: This Friday  we will be celebrating Christingle at 2.30pm in Bishops Caundle Church. Please do join us for this very 
special event. The children will have decorated additional oranges for any younger siblings that are there. 
 
Nativity Costumes: Mrs Parsons & Miss Withers are very eager to ensure that we are organised for our Christmas Nativity. 
However, some children do not have yet have their costumes in school. Please can you ensure that all costumes are in school by 
Tuesday 29th December. 
 
Christmas Fair: Tonight is our annual Christmas Fair which is taking place in the Village Hall. Please join us to enjoy Santa’s 
Grotto, The Elves Present Making Machine, Christmas Stalls and lots more. 
 
Kind regards, 
All Saints 
Parent letters 

Please find attached of copies of the following parent letters: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 27th November  

 Nativity Letter -  Diamond & Topaz Class Only+ 
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